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              STANTON BRIDGE NEWSLETTER 
 

From the Head Teacher  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Welcome back after half term. I hope you all 
had a good break and enjoyed your family 
time together. 
 
As you are aware lock down started on 
Thursday. Please ensure you follow all of the 
Governments guidance. Schools remain open. 
 
 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE  
Headteacher & NLE 
 

1N: Manahil 1SMelissa 

2E:  Hiba 2G  Yassir 

3V: Daniel 3B: Harissa 

4B: Yusuf 4L: Imran 

5B: Mariyam 5A: Rontic 

6P Ayub 6C:  Naim 

Attendance Race 
 
Congratulation s to the  attendance race 
top  three. 
 
1st year 2  Miss Emin 
2nd Year 6 Mr Caldwell 
3rd Year 5 Miss Akhtar 
 
So here we go again a brand new race 
started this week. 
 
Who will be the next lucky winner? 

If you require this  newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into school with your child. 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for: 

Excellent Spelling 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

End of Autumn term starts Saturday 19th 
December 2020 and ends Sunday 3rd of 
January 2021 
 

Remember you can contact us  via the schools e mail: 
 admin at stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 


